
From: Zellers, Ledell  

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 3:05 PM 
To: Wendy Cooper 

Cc: Stouder, Heather; Parks, Timothy; Firchow, Kevin 
Subject: Re: Agenda item 41303 

 

Hi Wendy, 

 

That agenda item is being postponed from tonight's meeting.  I expect it will be taken up 

at our next Plan Commission meeting.  I am copying city Plan Department staff so they 

are aware of your concerns and can consider them in their analysis of the relocation 

order.  You may also wish to come to the Plan Commission meeting when this is 

considered to share your perspective.  

 

Best, 

Ledell  

 

Alder Ledell Zellers 

608 417 9521 

 

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to:  

http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/  

 
From: Wendy Cooper 
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 2:50 PM 
To: Zellers, Ledell 
Subject: Agenda item 41303  

  

Alder Zellers,  

 

I am a resident of District 11 in the City of Madison. I am concerned about the above 

referenced agenda item because of its possible negative impact on the OM Village. 

 

While I am generally a strong supporter of plans for bike/ped paths in the City of 

Madison, I am very concerned about the proximity of this land purchase to the OM 

Village. 

 

If the purchase of land for extension of the bike/ped path disrupts or endangers the OM 

Village I would have to oppose it. 

 

Too little is being done in Madison to house the homeless in our community, and so very 

much is done to accommodate we who are housed and secure and able to enjoy amenities 

like bike paths. 

 

I will share these thoughts with my District 11 alder as soon as I know who that actually 

is. 

 

http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/


Thank you. 

 

Wendy Cooper, M.Div, MSSW 

Owner, Cooper Mediation Services, LLC 

5025 Sheboygan Avenue 

Madison, WI 53705 

(608)695-2348 

 


